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We, the undersigned, support CARE and do hereby state our opposition to the 
proposed development by Eckerd Drugs in the Riverdale Park Route 1 Corridor 
Heritage Area.  In addition, we will support a boycott of Eckerd Drugs and its 
owner, J.C. Penney, unless this development is withdrawn immediately.
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Please return petitions by July 1, 2000 to CARE, 5008 Queensbury Road, Riverdale Park, MD 20737
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